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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
C-4/1, Bangla Sahib Road (Baird Road), New Delhi-110001

TF-32/4 . Dated:-25-04-2015
To,

GM

(Adm)

BSNL, New Delhi.
Subject:- Extension of CGHS facilities to retired BSNL employees — reg.

- Sir, .

Kindly refer to BSNL/Amn I/14-15/09(Pf), dt-02-04-2014 forwarding a copy of
DOT letter No.-4-12(11)/2012-PAT, dt-20-02-2014 on the above subject. The said
communications have neither been endorsed to the Ministry of Health nor to CGHS
authorities. Nowhere it is mentioned that the Health Ministry has concurred with the
Ministry of communications on the issue.

The CGHS authorities have refused to prepare card on the basis of letters issued
by BSNL HQR and DOT causing inconvenience to the retired personnel.

Kindly, therefore, get the matter sorted out at the earliest as employees are
interested to avail CGHS facmties ,

Yours faithfully

N2
(Chandes Singh)
General Secretary




